
                                                                                                    

13Th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
July 2, 2017 

 
 

Saturday, July  1st   
    9:00    Amelia LoGrasso req. by The Timmel Family 
    5:30 Marie Dangelo Leff req. by The Cavise Family 
  
Sunday, July 2nd                         
 7:30 For the Living & Deceased Members  
    of St. Patrick’s Parish 
 9:00 Thomas Loughran req. by Fran & Jim Dowling 
 10:30 Mae Cunniff req. by The Cunniff Family 
 Noon John Minton req. by Barbara Minton 
 5:30 Vincent J. & Vincent D. Luccarelli req. by  
    The Luccarelli Family 
Monday, July 3rd   
      9:00  Mariel Clark req. by DeDe & Jack Burke   
Tuesday, June 4th                             
      9:00  Anna Zaccardo req. by Family  
Wednesday July 5th     

    9:00     Anne Marie Murphy (Newtown) req. by 
             Smith Family 
 Thursday, July 6th                               
    9:00  Eileen Sinnott req. Claire Grimes 
Friday, July 7th     

    9:00     Peter & Kathleen Kelleher req. by  
                Bill & Maryanne Riley 
Saturday, July  8th  
    9:00    Harry Blaney and Harry King req. by Blaney Family 

    5:30 John H. Woods req. by The Borelli Family   
Sunday, July 10th                          
 7:30 For the Living & Deceased Members  
    of St. Patrick’s Parish 
 9:00 Peter Cardinale req. by Garibaldi & Decina Families  
 10:30 Irene DiFabbio req. by Family 
 Noon Michael & Sophia Parrino req. by Family 
 5:30 Peggy (Mergardt) Marston req. by Vincent Family 
 

 
 

       RECENT COLLECTIONS 
Parish $5,632 

There will be a 2nd collection for the Pastoral 
Solidarity Fund/Church in Africa on July 2nd .  

 

 

 
 

 
 

Pray for the Sick 

Rayyan Ahsan, Tatum Allen, Virginia Barrett, Zoe 
Bonowitz, Brady, Walter Lauren Dittrich Bilyeu, 
Dominick Cannavo, Michael Casarella,  Conner 
Curran, Rose DeCicco, Frankie Dezell, Maureen 
Doran, Mary Doyle, Helen Flower, Jean Gallagher, 
Jeffrey Greason, Leslie Hammerschmidt, Margaret 
Harrington, Francine Holley, Richard Hughes, 
Christine Iannino, Mirella Kahriman, Maureen 
Laning, John Li Conti, Dominic Lombardi, Veronica 
Lopez, Frank Kearns, Joyce Kersh, John Magnotta, 
Kevin Mahoney,  Robert Mangone, Steve Mazzei, 
Jim Murphy, John Pasquale, John Reardon, Chris 
Schate, Matthew Scherer, Otto Siegwarth, Michael 
Walsh,  Mia Wiltse, Christine Young, Eileen Riley 
Zawada, and all who request our prayers.  
 

 It is a privilege and a duty for us to pray for those 
commended to our prayers.  From time to time we start a 
new list to make sure that it is up-to-date. If we have 
removed someone who should remain on the list, please 
call the Parish Office at 234-3344. 

 

Partner–in–Faith Prayer 
Heavenly Father, we ask your blessings and 
protection on the people of Sacred Heart Parish.  
We, your children at St. Patrick’s, invoke your 
name on their behalf.  We are grateful for all you 
have given us and in return we are mindful of 
those who have less than we do.  Bless us all and 
keep us close to you.  May the example of your 
Son, Jesus Christ, be the strength that will make 
us one in you. This we ask through Jesus Christ 
our Lord.  Amen.       .  

 

Cardinal’s Appeal 2017 
The Annual Cardinal’s Appeal is underway. 
Please be as generous as you can to this most 

important Archdiocesan charity. 

 

 
 

 
 
 



From The Pastor’s Desk  
Listening Sessions: Last week the Pastoral 

Council met and discussed how best to deal with all of 
the input that we received from you; either by vocal 
participation in one of the three listening sessions held in 
the Church, by your written responses to the forms found 
in the Church, or by remarks made online.  It was 
decided to form some working committees to deal with 
primary categories of the topics presented.  These 
committees are to meet and form a list of priorities that 
will then be presented to the whole council and finally to 
me as the Pastor.  Our hope is that when people return   
from the summer vacations , we will be ready to present 
you the issues that were raised and our purposed 
responses. 
Real or True Presence: 

Following on last week’s topic, I would like to 
mention some thoughts on Holy Communion and 
Worship of the Eucharist Outside of Mass.  

“The sacrament of the eucharist   was entrusted 
by Christ to his bride, the Church, as spiritual 
nourishment and as a pledge of eternal life.  The Church 
continues to receive this gift with faith and love”. The 
celebration of the eucharist in the sacrifice of the Mass is 
the true origin and purpose of the worship shown to the 
eucharist outside Mass.  The principal reason for 
reserving the sacrament after Mass is to unite, through 
sacramental communion, the faithful unable to 
participate in the Mass, especially the sick and aged, 
with Christ and the offering of his sacrifice. 

In turn, Eucharistic reservation of communion, led 
to the practice of adoring this sacrament and offering to 
it the worship which is due to God.  This cult of adoration 
is based upon valid and solid principles.  Moreover, 
some of the public and communal forms of this worship 
were instituted by the Church itself. 

The rite of Mass, of course was revised after 
Vatican Council II, and the instruction Eucharisticum 
mysterium of May 25, 1967, regulations had been 
published on the practical arrangements for the cult of 
this sacrament even after Mass and its relationship to 
the proper ordering of the sacrifice of the Mass in the 
light of that Council, and of other documents of the 
Apostolic See on this matter.  In 1973, the Congregation 
for Divine Worship has revised the rites, Holy 
Communion Outside Mass. 
The Contents page of this revised ritual includes 
such topics as Holy Communion Outside Mass; 
Administration of Communion and Viaticum to the 
Sick by an Extraordinary Minister.  It also covers 
such includes the Rite of Exposition and 
Benediction, Eucharistic Processions, and even 
Eucharistic Congresses.  In a separate ritual, the 
Church has even published an “Oder for the 
Solemn Exposition of the Holy Eucharist that covers 
how parishes should organize ’40 Hour Devotions’. 
Each of these will be covered in this column during 
the summer weeks.  I can think of nothing more 
important that increasing our love and devotion to 
the Lord Jesus, truly present in the Eucharist- body 
and blood, soul and divinity.   

O Sacrament Most Holy, O Sacrament 
Devine, All praise and all thanksgiving, be 
every moment Thine (3X) 
 

 

Words of Pope Francis 
NOTHING IS TOO SMALL FOR GOD  

  Our daily contact is with people who don’t 
even have a piece of bread to eat. Our mission 
is to seek those with whom Jesus identified 
himself when he said , “I was hungry, I was sick”. 
Let no one glory in their success but refer all to 
God.  And no failure should dishearten us as 
long as we have done our best.  God sees only 
our love and will not ask how many books we 
have read, how many miracles we have worked, 
but whether we have done our best for the love 
of him.  Have we played well? Slept well? Eaten 
well? Nothing is small for God because God is 
almighty, and therefore each of our actions done 
with and for and through Jesus is a great 
success.    
 
 

 
Spiritual Adoption—Month 1  

Our spiritually adopted babies have been quite active over 
the past month and are already 10,000 times bigger than 
at conception.  They are about ½” long, weigh less than 1 
oz   and by Day 10 have developed the foundations of 
their brains, spinal cords and nervous systems.  Simple 
kidneys, liver and digestive tract are taking shape.  Their 
hearts began to beat on Day 21 and are pumping blood—
which can be a different type than the mother’s—through 
their own circulatory systems. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
The following weekend is available for 
flower donations in loving memory of 
someone or for a special intention. 
Please call the Parish office to make 
arrangements (234-3344). 

                July 8th /9th  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 

 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION TUTOR NEEDED:  The 
Religious Education Program is looking for a special 
individual who would like to work with two siblings 
in 3rd and 7th grades who need to be prepared for the 
sacraments of Reconciliation and Holy Communion.  
The tutoring sessions would need to take place on 
Sunday mornings at the school from 10:10-11:40.  
All necessary materials will be provided.  If you are 
interested in sharing your faith with these young 
people, please contact the RE office.   

 
For more information please contact the RE Office at 
234-3775 or goodnews2@verizon.net.  
 
Thank you for considering joining this special 
ministry. 

  

 LIFE SPIRITUALITY  MEETING 
 
There will be a Life Spiritually Meeting on Monday, 
July 31st from  6:30-7:30 pm in the Cenacle Building. 
 

 

                           

  

CATHOLIC SCHOOL CORNER:  The seeds of a 

Catholic education are planted by both our parish 

communities and our families. By establishing strong 

academic and spiritual roots, Catholic schools in the 

Archdiocese of New York are putting students on a 

path that allows them to grow in faith and knowledge 

as they achieve their full potential. As the school year 

comes to a close, we would like to thank you for your 

support of Catholic education in our region. Our 

schools are vibrant, safe, nurturing dwellings. Seats 

are still available in most grades. Our schools are on 

summer schedule but we are available to meet with 

you to discuss enrollment. Please call 646-794-2885 

to schedule a tour or appointment or visit 

www.ApplyCatholicSchoolsNY.org to apply today. 

Thank you and have a restful and blessed summer.  

 
ARCHDIOCESAN ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
Anyone who needs to report an alleged incident of sexual 
abuse of a minor by a priest, deacon, religious or lay 
person serving in the Archdiocese of New York is asked 
to contact Sr. Eileen Clifford, O.P. at 212-371-1000 x 
2949 or Deacon George J. Coppola at 917-861-1762. 
Both may also be reached via e-mial at 
vicitmassistance@archny.org.  In keeping with the 
Archdiocesan policy regarding sexual abuse of minors, 
this information is provided to ensure that our children 
remain safe and secure.   
   

 

 
 

SUMMER SCHEDULE 
 
As in the past, there will only be one weekday mass during 
July and August.  It is at 9:00 am.  
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